
 
 
 

 
 

 

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy  
Queen’s Avenue 
Tunstall 
ST6 6EE 
Telephone: 01782 235676  
Email: office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk 
 
 

Principal: Mr. N. Glover  
 

 8th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are writing to inform you that Year 1/2 will be going on a school trip by minibus to the Wolseley 

Centre on Wednesday 22nd November 2023. The cost of the trip is £20.00 which should be paid for on 

your child’s scopay account. We will be leaving school at 8:30am and will return to school by 3:00pm. 

This location is part of the Staffordshire Wildlife Trust and will further enhance the children’s learning 

for our autumn term science topic, ‘Animals Habitats’. Whilst at the Wolseley Centre, the children will 

take part in two learning programmes. The first called ‘Discovering Minibeasts’, will enable the children to 

see and explore a micro habitat, spotting the animals that live in one, and comparing this to another 

habitat. The second being ‘Watery Wildlife’, children will have the opportunity to go pond dipping in small 

groups, investigating the animals that they find, thinking about food chains and much more. 

The children will need suitable clothing on the day, warm coat etc. A change of clothes and wellies should 

also be provided. A packed lunch will be provided by school for those children who have a school dinner. 

Please complete and return the reply slip below. Should you have any further questions, please speak to 

Mrs Pettitt. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr N Glover 

Principal 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Year 1/2 – Wolseley Centre- 22nd November 2023 

I………………………………………………………………………………………parent of……………………………………………………………………… 

Give permission for my child to attend and take part in the above trip. 

Medical Conditions/Asthma……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Telephone number 1………………………………………………………………………………2…………………………………………………………. 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………………….Date……………………………………………………. 
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